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Dear Penny, 
 

 
I am submitting the following letter under Council Procedure Rule 23.3 to be 
included on the agenda for the Environment, Transport & Sustainability 
Committee meeting of 25th November. 
 
Such is the very welcome increase in cycling throughout Hove, Portslade and 
Brighton that cycle-racks are often full. 
 
I have been receiving many comments about this from those who use the 
racks outside Hove Town Hall, on Church Road, George Street, Blatchington 
Road and the vicinity. 
 
Although I am course aware of the horrendous Budget pressures under which 
every department has to toil, I should like this Committee to explore ways of 
increasing this simple measure which is such a boon for all that cycling brings 
by way of health, time-management - and pleasure. 
 
 
Councillor Hawtree  
Ward councillor- Central Hove 
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